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Good morning, Senator Baldacci and Representative Ann Matlack and other distinguished 
members of Joint Standing Committee on State and Local Government. Today I testify in 
support of L.D. 895 as was originally voted on by the people of the Franklin County, State of 
Maine.
It is my belief that the districts should be most closely aligned by population density rather 
than geographic preference, therefore the map that passed with the bill in November should 
be adopted as originally supported by residence in Franklin County. 


